

July 14, 2021

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr.
Chairman
Education Funding Committee
The Coal Institute
P.O. Box 141
Folly Beach, SC 29439

Dear Mr. Frye:

Thank you so much for the very generous contribution in the amounts of \$4,000.00 for 2 scholarships to students in a mining or mining related program. Scholarships are very important to our student population and these scholarships will continue to be very beneficial to our students who are pursuing a college education in helping them afford that education.

Your commitment to and belief in the mission of Hazard Community and Technical College is a wonderful tribute to our college that we are very grateful for. On behalf of the faculty, staff and especially the students at HCTC, thank you so much for your generosity.

Again, thank you so much for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jennifer Lindon President/CEO

Hazard Community and Technical College

1 Community College Drive, Hazard, KY 41701

Gift Receipt

Please retain for tax purposes

Total Gift Amount: \$4,000.00

Value of Goods and Services Received: -0-

Deductible Amount: \$4,000.00 Effective Date: July 14, 2021

Dr. Jennifer Lindon President/CEO

Hazard Community and Technical College
One Community College Drive • Hazard, KY 41701
(606) 487-3100 • jennifer.lindon@kctcs.edu • hazard.kctcs.edu

Hazard Community and Technical College is an equal educational and employment opportunity institution,